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Community Alert 
 

Wanted for Aggravated Criminal Sexual Assault  
018th District (Near North)  

 
 
About This Crime 
This alert gives notice to residents of the 018th District (Near North) of an Aggravated 
Criminal Sexual Assault that occurred on the 1900 block of North Orchard St. on March 
12th, 2017 at approximately midnight.  A female adult was attempting to enter a 
residence an unknown offender approached the victim from behind, produced a 
weapon, and sexually assaulted her.  The offender then fled in an unknown direction 
with the victim's property. 
 
About The Offender 

• Male, possibly Hispanic, Unknown age, armed with a knife 
 

What You Can Do 

• Always be aware of your surroundings 

• Walk in pairs or groups 

• Dial 9-1-1 to report suspicious activity immediately 

• Never pursue a fleeing assailant, provide the information to the police 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any information about this incident, 
Please call the Area Central Bureau of Detectives at 

(312) 747-8380 
Reference - RD#: JA-184054 
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